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Wednesday, June 1 – there is a 10am Service. 

 

The Ladies Guild is organizing a Kitchen Clean Up tomorrow, Monday the 30, 

from 9am ‘till noon. “Many hands make light work” so please join us if you can.   
 

 
Come!! Check out the "First Fruits" Garden Project  
display & table at the South Wall of the Hall following both Sunday  

Services for seedlings, flowers, fruit, vegetables (as they grow).  

Donate towards Vaccines for poorer countries while taking home  

something fresh to enjoy. Come & learn more about this project  

first begun in 1992 to raise funds for refugees from Bosnia/ 

Herzegovina. See how you might participate. Fresh Rhubarb today! 
  

 You are all welcome to the Worthy Disciples June BBQ event, Saturday, June 11, 12noon to 4pm, 

please RSVP to Sarah at office@stmarkbc.org by June 3rd to assure we have the right amount of supplies 

for the event.  

 Thank you to those who have already signed up to help. We need some more help from our parish 

family. I have provided a formal sign-up sheet listing what we still need help with. Please see me, Sarah in 

the Church Hall after service to sign up. Or you can email Sarah at office@stmarkbc.org 

 Thank you to all of those who have stepped up to be a part of the Safe Adult program to support our 

Worthy Disciples. Our Youth Group wouldn't be possible without your support. If you would like to be a part 

of this program please reach out to Sarah, at office@stmarkbc.org 

 As you may know, the Worthy Disciples have an on-going refundables fundraiser. Look for our blue 

bin in the Church Hall to donate! Thank you!! 

 At the June 11 BBQ event the ACW will be selling raffle tickets for baskets packed with many lovely 

things, and there will be a silent auction component, too. 

 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY June 5 – Acts 2:1-21, Psalm 104:25-35, 37b, Romans 8:14-17,  

John 14:8-17, 25-27 

 

WANT TO BE INCLUDED IN SUNDAY INTERCESSIONS? If so please contact the Office at 604.535.8841 OR 

call or email Michael Klaver: 604.541.9598 klaverfamily@shaw.ca 
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FLOWERS FOR THE ALTAR – are provided this week by Barbara and Charles Carington Smith to the Glory of 

God, and in remembrance of our Families, Loved Ones and Friends who dearly enriched our lives. 

THE LUNCH BASKET FOR HUNGRY CHILDREN – is provided this week by Geoff and Heather Higginson in  

memory of Doug Higginson and to raise up those in need around us in Jesus’ name and to the Glory of 

God. 

 

St Mark’s Family, Youth and Children’s Time 

• May 29, 2022 - John 17:20-26 Jesus - Prays for all Believers 

• June 5, 2022 - Genesis 11:1-9 - The Tower of Babel 

• June 12, 2022 -  John 16:12-15 - God's Holy Cell Phone 

• June 19, 2022 - Luke 8:26-39 - Use your words 

• June 26, 2022 - Luke 9:51-62 - Follow Jesus 

Subscribe to our youtube channel https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCLHs8LO-SfLl0_i0FX3hJNg or 

follow the link from our webpage. http://stmarkbc.org/ 

 

SAVVY SENIORS Get Together with chat, bridge and Rummicube in the Parish Hall Wednesday June 8 from 

1pm-3:30pm. Contact: Sue Indridson sinder@shaw.ca 604-531-4931 

 

PRAYER CHAIN – The Coordinator for the prayer chain for June, July and August is Michael Weller who can 

be reached at 604.538.9334 or at weller301@shaw.ca 

 

WE CONTINUE TO... LIVE STREAM our Sunday Worship.  To access the online Service go to our Church’s 

website: www.stmarkbc.org  On the homepage that opens, click on the service's video, or where it says: “St 

Mark Online Worship Services”. If you would like to watch or listen to some of our older services you may 

go into the YouTube archives through our Parish website www.stmarkbc.org and click on “St Mark Online 

Worship Services”.  Alternatively you can use these links: tinyurl.com/St-Mark-Online-Video-

Channel  OR  https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCLHs8LO-SfLl0_i0FX3hJNg 

 

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO HAVE MADE DONATIONS FOR OUR FLOWERS 

If you would like to have flowers on the Altar in May or June, please see the chart below.  

The Altar Guild is willing to purchase the flowers and have them arranged. Please contact Kathryn Smith: 

604-560-1455 or e-mail hkmasmith@shaw.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE LUNCH BASKET FOR HUNGRY CHILDREN provides funding for lunches to nine single mothers and  

17 children.  Please help support these families by choosing a 2022 date (see chart below) 

to support these families and have a dedication in the weekly Pulse. The suggested donation of $70 can 

be made by e-transfer, the Donation Station, or by dropping off a cheque in the mailbox at the church 

office. email or phone Darlene W. or Barb G. with your dedication.   

 

 

 
 

 

 

June 5 Doug & Joy French 

June 12  

June 19  

June 26  

June 5 Ian and Betty-Ann Bainbridge 

June 12  

June 19 Barb and Jamie Grantham. 

June 26  
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